SPECIAL MEETING
STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees held a special meeting on Tuesday, September 11,
2007 at 7:00 p.m. at the Sterling Fire Hall. Chairman Heusman called the meeting to
order and trustees answering roll call were: Vane Rengstorf, Dwight Weiss, Chuck

Wingert. Absent: Stan Karr. Others present: LeRoy Riensche, Todd Blome, Steve
Mercure.

Todd Blome, BMG, reviewed the budget with the Board of Trustees. The levy rate for
2007-2008 is 0.392596.

Wingert made a motion to close the public hearing and Weiss seconded the motion.
Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried.

Wingert made a motion to adopt the 2007-2008 budget and increase the restricted funds
by 1%. Rengstorf seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m.

Dennis Heusman, Board Chairman Lola Wentz, Village Clerk



